
 
Welcome to 

Fleet United Reformed Church  
Minister: Revd. Ruth Dillon   

(01252 625238)  Email: revrdillon@btinternet.com 
 

The United Reformed Church is a union of the 

Congregational Church in England, Wales and Scotland, 

the Presbyterian Church of England and the Churches of Christ. 

 
Mission Statement of Fleet United Reformed Church  

We are a community of faithful Christian people, working to                         
spread the love of God to all. 

  
 

 

Birthdays in July:        14  Alan Brown        23  Muir Scully  
 
                   28 Pam Hasted          30 Meg Nicholson 
 
The list indicating birthdays can be found in the vestibule.   If you would like to  

add (or delete) your name from the list please feel free to do so. 

 
Churches Together There will be a meeting at 7.30 pm on Thursday, 
12th July at Livingstone's, Fleet Road, where we will be Focusing on 
the Future for Churches Together.     All are welcome to attend.  
 
Flower Rota – If you would like to be part of this important ministry by                
donating the flowers to decorate the church, please add your name to 
any vacant Sunday(s). At the time of going to press there are vacancies 
in July on 15; 29. August 19. If you would like to know more please 
speak to Elizabeth McClune (628206) or Sandra Smith (623061). 
 
A Sunday Lunch is planned for Sunday, 22 July. If you wish to attend 
or want further information please speak to Val Cox (682675). Closing 
date for names is Thursday, 19 July (List in vestibule) 
 
Palani Mission – There is a box in the vestibule to receive gifts of   
money to help give financial support to the work of the Mission. There is 
also a request for photographs and letters. Please also see full details 
about giving financial gifts. Please ensure monetary donations are 
made to John Gibbons by 15 July. Much more information in the current 
“In Touch” Church Magazine.  
 
Foodbank is receiving financial donations as well as food. Food  
Shortages at present are: Instant Mash; Sponge Puddings; Jam; Tinned 
Vegetables; Tinned Tomatoes; Rice Pudding; Custard; Long-life Fruit 
Juice; Tinned Meat. Request – No sugar until further notice. Please 
ensure donated goods are well within use by date. 
 
 
Saturday, 14 July, 2 – 4 pm. FIRST AID TRAINING. Course is suitable 
for everyone, whether or not they have had previous training. More            
details from Margaret Armes. 
 
Beetle Drive – Friday, 20 July, 7.15 for 7.30. Come and enjoy a free 

fun night.  Prizes. Light Refreshments.  Details on poster in vestibule. 

8 July, 2018 
Worship today is led by Mr. Sydney Shore, C.B.E.  
As agreed by Church Meeting there will be a period of quiet reflection  

prior to the commencement of Worship each Sunday.  
 
 

Duty Elders:         Elizabeth McClune, Moray Henderson 
Door Stewards:      Steve & Elizabeth English 
Organist:           Colin Johnston 
Reader:           Grace Bagshaw 
Readings:         2 Samuel 6 : 1 – 5, 12b – 19 (O.T. 289)         
                Mark 6 : 14 – 29  (N.T. 39)  
Footsteps:          Margaret Armes, Jo Elston 
Coffee:            Chris & Pauline Porter 
Ministry of Flowers:   Maureen Coney 

 
A Crèche is available for the younger children if required.  

Visiting children are also welcome to any of the Young People’s activities.    
 ~~~~~~~~~~~~  

The Week Ahead   
Monday 9, 10.00 am – House Group, 35 Frere Avenue 
Monday 9, 2.00 pm  – Monthly Bible Study, URC Vestry  

Thursday 12, 10.00 am – Coffee Morning  
Thursday 12, 7.30 pm – Churches Together, Focus on Future,  See over 

Friday 13, 10.00 am – Mothers & Toddlers  
Saturday 14, 2.00 pm – First Aid Training,  See over   

~~~~~~~~~~~ 
The Pulpit for July / August  

15  10.00  Revd. Ruth Dillon (Holy Communion) 106 Church Anniversary   
22  10.00  Revd. John Whitton 
29  10.00  Revd. Howard Sharpe 
05  10.00  Mr. Peter Pay 
05    6.30  No Evening Service 

~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Items for the August – September, 2018 issue of In Touch should be   
with Christine Gibbons by Sunday 15th July                            

(christine.gibbons@beech-ride.co.uk)  
 


